Use of TMA or TMA-MSS Letterhead:


Since TMA monitors all correspondence that is sent out on letterhead, any TMA-MSS letter that is to be sent out on letterhead must be processed in-house.  Therefore, TMA-MSS Chapters that would like for TMA to send out correspondence on their behalf, must submit a copy of the letter via email, in Word format, to the TMA-MSS Section Coordinator 3 weeks prior to the desired mailing date.

Upon approval, and given enough turn-around time to process the request, TMA will print and mail your letters to the appropriate recipients.

Use of the TMA Logo:

Use of the TMA logo must be approved by the TMA-MSS coordinator.  Requests must be submitted in writing to the TMA-MSS coordinator, and include when, where, and how the logo is to be used.

